
EQUITABLE SERVICES  

COMPLAINT PROCEDURES/TITLE ONE 

PUBLIC SCHOOL CORPORATION – NEW CASTLE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

A non-public school has the right to the following: 

-Meaningful and timely consultation 

-Considerations of the views of the non-public school 

-Decisions that treat non-public school students equitably  

-Non-public schools may choose to participate/decline Title Services  

The procedure for filing a complaint with New Castle Community Schools regarding Title One 

Services, should occur in writing to the appropriate Title administrator.  Once a written 

complaint is received the corporation will work to resolve issues in a timely manner.  The LEA 

will return to consultation, take into consideration the expressed needs of the non-public 

school students, and work to reach an agreement that meets the needs of the non-public 

entity.  New Castle Schools will work to reach positive resolutions in any dispute.   

Complaints should be sent to the following: 

Title One – Jean Ann McAllister 

                     Wilbur Wright Elementary 

                     1950 Washington St. 

                     New Castle, IN  47362 

The non-public school always has the right to further write a letter of complaint to the State 

Ombudsman should needs through consultation with the public school not be met.   


